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   2024-2025 Officers 

Exalted Ruler-Trish Atkinson    Esquire– Kim Barr 

Esteemed Leading Knight– Jim Adams  Chaplain– Ladonna LaCroix 

Esteemed Loyal Knight– Chad Jones    Inner Guard– Michael Gheen 

Esteemed Lecturing Knight– Jeannie Harkness Treasurer– Marilyn Lane 

Secretary– Kathy Mercado 

Members All,   
 

My first month as Exalted Ruler was busy.  We had our walleye, bull fry, and chicken 
wings dinner, and it was good food, as always.  Thank you to the Kim and Kari Barr, Larry 
Hill, Gary Lane and Ken Kucera ,who cooked and Chad Jones who ran the food. 

Mother’s Day brunch was served with lots of good food.  Thank you to those who 
helped with cooking, serving, cleaning tables, and hosting.  We had all homemade salads 
and homemade desserts.  

Wyoming State Elks convention was held in Casper recently.  Marilyn, Chad, Rob-
ert,  Heidi and Rosslyn  attended.  New State officers were installed for the upcoming 
year of 2024-25.   Heidi was installed as 1st Vice President this year and will be Wyoming 
Elks State President next year.  

We will be hosting the spring convention May 1-4, 2025.  Heidi will be installed as 
the Wyoming State Elks President.  We will be looking for help with a lot of duties to host 
this convention.  If you can help with anything, please contact Marilyn, Heidi, or myself.   

We will be installing a new App called My Elks App.  Details on how to get the app 
are in the newsletter.  You can download for free and you can look for the specials, or 
events coming up.  We hope you will download and share with your friends and family.   

Welcome Bob Nelsen and his wife Tana who have become members of our 
Lodge.  They have met many Elks in their travels.  They will be traveling on a 3-4 month 
trip.  We hope they will enjoy the new family of Elkdom. 

 Memorial Day wraps up the month of May.  Remember those who lost their lives 
during the wars.   

Elks Care – Elks Share is what we as Elks Do. 

Trish Atkinson 
Exalted Ruler  



 

 

June 2024 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

      1 

 3 4 5 6 7 8 

 10 11 12 13 14 15 

 17 18 19 20 21 22 

 24 25 26 27 28 29 

       

SHRIMP 

BOILED ‘N 

BEER 

BREADED 

COD 

1/2 OFF AP-

PETIZER WITH 

ANY MEAL 

FRIED 

SHRIMP 

 

GOURMET 
MAC & 
CHEESE  

YOUR CHOICE 

        EVERY 

WEDNESDAY 

 NIGHT! 

BADLANDS 

 PIZZA  

McKinnon, 

Mercado 

Paxton, Mora,   

Atkinson 

Barr, 

Rutledge 

Rogers, 

Anderson, 

Kucera 

LODGE 

MEETS 

7:00PM 

initiation 

LODGE 

MEETS 

7:00 PM 

Come as 

u are  

SURF N TURF 

STEAK 

SAND 

ELKS 

BURGER 

PRIME RIB 

EVERY 

FRIDAY 

CLASS OF 

1984 BAN-

QUET 

OFFICERS ATTENDING GRAND LODGE SESSION IN AUSTIN TEXAS   

   WE WILL BE CLOSED JUNE 27—JULY 9  



 

 

Last PAINT AND POTTERY for 

the summer June 5th 6pm 

JUNE 2024  

AT A GLANCE 

3rd Elks meet 7 pm 

5th Last Paint & Pottery 

 for the summer 

6th D-Day WWII 

11th   Flag Day Ceremony 

14th Flag Day 

16th Father’s Day 

17th Elks Meet Initiation 

27th—July 9th Lodge 

Closed to attend Grand 

Chad Jones “State Humorist” 

at the Elks State Meeting  

Members, 

***HELP US GROW. Remember bring your guest 3 times and offer 

them an application for membership. It is a  one-time application fee 

of $25, then $90 per year from April 1 to April 1. Share the real experi-

ence of Elkdom with your friends and family. 

L to R. Josh Garcia, Matt Miller and Caleb Kienlen of the Worland Wres-

tling Club; who are also Elks members, accept a check from Marilyn 

Lane and Heidi Lane. 

Congratulations and thank you to Michael Gheen for ac-

cepting the office of Inner Guard for our Lodge. Michael and 

wife, Pam are new members. They are a great addition to our 

Lodge. Welcome Michael and Pam! 



 

 

WE ARE OPEN TUES-
DAY –FRIDAY AND 
MOST SATURDAYS  

4:00 TO CLOSE. 

COME PLAY KENO 
OR COWBOY SKILL 

GAMES  

Our Lodge received this plaque at the State 

Meeting in May. We earned this recognition 

through the donations to W.E.S.T. that our mem-

bers included with their dues or sent directly to us 

for the Elks’ Major Project, which is needy youth. 

We actually raised and spent over $12,000 this 

year. This fund helps buy clothes, glasses and den-

tal care for needy youth in our area. THANK YOU 

for your generous donations! 

WORLAND ELKS if your dues are 

paid your card will be at the elks 

Lodge for pickup. The increased 

cost to mail them has made this 

change necessary. If you need us 

to get it to you call Marilyn at 

431-1957 and she will get it to 

you.  THANK YOU to everyone 

who has already picked them up. 


